
March 24, 1993 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I didn’t realize I had failed to answer your letter of 
December, but from the tone of your most recent letter, you are 
apparently interested in the special hearing that Attorney General 
Waggoner Carr got together with the Warren Commission concerning 
the voucher number that was supposed to have been in Oswald’s black 
book. I never did see the book or the number either, but was told 
that there was such a number. I don’t know what happened to the 
book if there was one. I think Lonnie Hudkins is the one who wrote 

story in a Houston paper about it. 

I don’t even remember that Rankin bad mouthed me, although he 
as there at the meeting we held in Washington. I don’t believe 
nything productive came out of that hearing. I know I felt at the 

time that Carr was trying toa _get in on the assassination act, but 
was-having trouble with his Court of Inquiry_here, 

on 

I hope everything is going good with your book and although my 
memory is not as good as it used to be, I will try to answer 
anything you request if I can remember any of the details. I hope 
your health is better. Good luck to you. 

. Your friend, 
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